
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
      2014 Winter Winery Wander- Book Your Place 
 
One of Bathurst’s most successful community events, the Winter Winery Wander, is to be held 
this year on Sunday 15 June 2014. 
This year we are planning for 260 guests to be transported in 5 buses. Tickets go on sale 
9.00am.Tuesday 15 April (the Tuesdays before Easter) at “Panorama Cruise & Travel” 
(formerly Harvey World Travel) 133 Howick Street or by phone 02 63317044 with credit card. 
Tickets cost $148.00 per person. 
One of the new venues last year, the 1859 Brewing and Beekeepers Inn, on the Mitchell 
Highway will again be hosting guests this year.  Other venues are the award winning 
Winburndale winery matched with Le Gall Patisserie, Vale Creek Wines and the Old Mill Cafe 
(Milthorpe), Stone Pine Distillery and Restaurant 9ninetytwo, and Renzaglia Wines and Algona 
(Mt Panorama). 
This will be the eighth year for the Wander, and I appreciate the support of the Wines of 
Bathurst and the local restaurants that keep the event growing each year.  The Wander starts at 
the Bathurst Visitor Information Centre at 9.30am on Sunday 15 June and each bus will visit 4 
of the 5 venues mentioned above. At each venue there will be a course of food with a matching 
wine, spirit or beer.  
Anyone wishing to organize a group of friend, please do so soon and collect their money so that 
when tickets go on sale, we can fit your group all on the same bus. 
People are getting to know the quality of what Bathurst produces and the Winter Winery 
Wander has proven a fun way to experience some of the best we have to offer. 

 
 


